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MARYSVILLE FIRE DISTRICT 
FIRE STATION 63 REPLACEMENT GC/CM PROJECT  
 
1. Is Miller Hull under contract as the AE?  The org chart has the AE listed as TBD. 
Answer:  Yes, since the writing of the PRC application Miller Hull was selected on August 6, 
2024 following an thorough RFQ process and interview.    They are currently assisting with 
pre-design and programming efforts. 
 
 
2. Can you explain the status and timing of the land acquisition? 
Answer:  Marysville Fire District is pursuing a “friendly condemnation” process to procure the 
land for the new Fire Station 63 Replacement.   Numerous discussions have occurred with the 
current owner who has agreed in principle to the sale of this property.   Earlier this week a 
meeting was held with the property owner, which defined the steps, actions, and 
responsibilities to advance this effort.   Follow-up meetings with the developer are scheduled, 
and discussions with the City of Marysville will be scheduled to confirm the feasibility and 
development requirements for this site. 
 


